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I wish to object to the proposed local plan as there is no proof that the number of houses 
being planned are indeed necessary when no thought has been given to the loss of 
greenbelt land,pollution levels which are bad now,traffic congestion when all of the 
proposed building would likely have two plus cars each,health services will be near 
impossible it takes four to six weeks now to get an emergency dental appointment,we can’t 
rely on a purpose built medical centre 
been built. at the same time as we know how long it has taken the one in Chapleford to be 
built,the same with schools.The reason we live in the South of Warrington is because it has 
lovely green spaces despite the fact that we pY some of the highest council tax.Please 
consider these and all other facts. 
Mrs Hillas. 




